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This bill would significantly increase degradation to human public health and our 

natural and built environment. This bill does not directly impact the contributing 

factors to homelessness and is a waste of taxpayer money and is not sustainable. 

This bill would heavily impact the local economy, driver and pedestrian safety, safety 

of those who are houseless and would increase pests, viruses and other disease 

pathways. I oppose this bill and I urge you to oppose it as well.  


